
MARA NORTHEAST

HOSTING AN ANNUAL MEETING

 

WE HAVE CHANGED OUR ANNUAL MEETINGS FROM ACTUALLY GETTING 

TOGETHER IN A GEOGRAPHICAL LOCATION  TO GETTING TOGETHER ON 

SKYPE. OUR 2014 ANNUAL MEETING WAS THE FIRST TO BE CONDUCTED IN 

THIS WAY AND SEEMED TO WORK OUT WELL. 

 

WHETHER WE CONTINUE TO MEET “ELECTRONICALLY”, WHETHER WE ALL 

GATHER TOGETHER IN PERSON, OR  WHETHER IT IS A COMBINATION OF THE 

TWO WILL BE DETERMINED BY THE WISHES OF THE MEMBERSHIP.


